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15th March 2021 

Dear Applicant  

Thank you for showing interest in the post of class teacher at our school. 

Our school is a two form entry junior school. Children join us mainly from Rosegrove Infant School. 
Lowerhouse Junior School is set on a large site with grass, trees and two separate playgrounds with trim 
trails for the upper and lower juniors. We also have an outdoor classroom and learning area which is very 
popular with our children. The school buildings are well maintained and all the classrooms have been 
modernised.  

Our Governing Body is proud of all aspects of our school. Visitors will find the children are welcoming and 
polite. The children feel safe, respected and listened to and they are happy to come to school. Our staff team 
are all dedicated to making sure each child achieves the best they can and they all fully take part in the life of 
the school. Children are offered a wide range of sporting, music, language and other activities often in 
competitions with other schools. The school also has a dedicated pastoral and inclusion team to help and 
guide our children and families. Many of our parents also attended Lowerhouse and the school is very well 
known and regarded in the community. All parents are encouraged to support with school activities. 

This is an exciting time to join the school in its next stage of growth and development. If you are interested in 
the post, there will be an opportunity to learn more about us and about the role in a Headteacher’s Zoom 
meeting on Tuesday 23rd March at 4.00 pm. We are sure that you will be impressed!  

We look forward to receiving your application.  

Yours sincerely 
 
L. Isherwood 
 
Mrs Lesley Isherwood 
Headteacher 
 

 


